Craig, Sondra

From: Theo <tedhabel@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 1:28 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Conversion ban

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

| oppose the new conversion ban ordinance.
The problem is with people who push against normal binary identity.

Theodor Habel MD



